

WORKSHEET

Date: 17/11/2024
PET 3-Unit 8



Teacher's
feedbacks



Task 1: Complete the sentences. Use the words in the box.

reduce**switch off****save****leave on standby****consume**

1. In winter we more energy than in summer because it's very cold.
2. When we go to bed, we shouldn't appliances.
3. Tom!your computer! It's very late and you need to go to bed.
4. They told me the other day that we can electricity by using LED lights.
5. We need to our heating bill, it's just too expensive at the moment.



Task 2: Read the passage below and choose correct answer.

Green Planet

Every year, millions of people around the world are working together to protect our planet. Environmental problems such as deforestation, pollution, and climate change are becoming more serious. However, there are many ways we can help.

Firstly, recycling is one of the easiest ways to reduce waste. For example, instead of throwing away old glass bottles or newspapers, you can put them in special recycling bins. This helps to save energy and reduce the amount of rubbish that ends up in landfills.

Secondly, reducing the use of cars can make a big difference. Walking, cycling, or taking public transport helps to reduce air pollution and lower greenhouse gas emissions. Governments are also encouraging people to switch to electric cars, which are better for the environment.

Lastly, planting trees is an excellent way to improve air quality and create habitats for animals. Trees absorb carbon dioxide and produce oxygen, which makes them essential for life on Earth. Many organizations run tree-planting events that you can join to help the planet.

By making small changes in our daily lives, we can all contribute to a greener and healthier planet. The Earth is our home, and it's up to us to take care of it.

***Question:**

1. What is the purpose of recycling glass bottles and newspapers?

- a) To make new products out of old materials.
- b) To reduce energy use and landfill waste.
- c) To help people clean their houses.
- d) To make recycling bins more useful.

2. According to the text, what is one benefit of walking or cycling?

- a) It reduces the cost of fuel.
- b) It helps people save money on transport tickets.
- c) It lowers air pollution and greenhouse gases.
- d) It increases the use of public transport.

3. What are electric cars better for?

- a) Reducing traffic on the roads.
- b) Supporting public transport systems.
- c) Protecting the environment.
- d) Encouraging people to drive more.



4. Why are trees important for the planet?

- a) They reduce the amount of waste in landfills.
- b) They create habitats for animals and improve air quality.
- c) They make cities more beautiful.
- d) They encourage people to recycle.

5. What does the text suggest people should do to protect the planet?

- a) Only make small changes to their daily habits.
- b) Focus only on reducing car use.
- c) Join government programs to protect the environment.
- d) Take small actions, like recycling and planting trees.


Task 3: Listen and fill in the missing information.

PROBLEM	CAUSES	EFFECTS
litter	lack of education	streets are (1)....., people catch diseases
air pollution	factories and (2)..... pollute the air	cause serious (3)..... problems, trees and (4)..... are damaged
water pollution	factories dump waste into (5)....., sea is polluted with (6)..... from tankers	people suffer from (7)..... problems, fish are killed, rivers are contaminated
destruction of forests	people cut down or (8)..... forests	animals and plants lose their (9)....., animals may even become extinct, people have less (10)..... to breath